
Christopher Elstob joined our Community Based  

Program in June 2015. Christopher is a friendly  

individual who loves to socialize with his 

peers and staff. He is fond of music and 

loves to dance. He enjoys Disney 

characters and loves to watch 

movies. He also loves playing 

bingo, going bowling, and 

spending time on the internet. 

     The Community Based Program 

here at Gateway Center allows its 

participants to socially integrate into 

our community environments and allows 

participants to explore their interests and skills. 

Within our program participants are able to participate 

in self advocacy activities by making choices and  

expressing their needs and desires. Our main goals are 

to enhance consumer participation in the community, 

develop and maintain consumer’s safety skills, gross 

motor skills, communication skills, and grooming skills. In 

addition we teach and encourage appropriate social and 

emotional behaviors, enable consumers to function in 

group settings, and develop and maintain consumer’s 

self esteem. 

     Christopher’s brother, Mark, is ecstatic that  

Christopher has the opportunity to be a part of the 

Community Based Program. He believes that the 

program has improved his brother’s quality of life 

significantly. Because it gives Christopher the  

opportunity to express himself out in the community  

and is not limited to one place and he is always doing 

something new. Mark mentioned how he sees more 

excitement coming from Christopher since he has joined 

the Community Based program because he enjoys doing 

their daily activities and socializing with his friends. 

     “I believe that the programs Gateway Center  

provides are excellent because they allow individuals  

to truly engage in the community and learn new things 

along the way.” 
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Dear friends, 

Change is inevitable, with change comes progress. There have 
been many changes here at Gateway Center within the past few 
months. We are pleased to announce that with your support 
Gateway Center has begun a well deserved facelift and its 
Intermediate Care Facility (ICF) conversion. The new ICF will 
create many opportunities benefiting the organization, staff, and 
most importantly residents. One of the most important aspects of 
this conversion is that the quality of living and services provided 
to our residents will improve. The Remodel will provide more 
personal spaces and living areas, for its residents. Our Day 
program classes will also be getting a well deserved facelift  
with the addition of a training kitchen.  
     

     The conversion will enhance staff involvement with residents 
and provide more intensive programs and active treatment 
programs. This conversion brings us one step closer in insuring 
financial stability and sustainability to allow Gateway Center to 
continue carrying out its mission “to provide a caring and 
stimulating environment where people with intellectual disabili-
ties can achieve their individual goals safely and with dignity.”
      With your continued support, together we can help fulfill 
Gateway Center’s mission.
     For more information about the various ways you can  
contribute please give us a call at 831-372-8002 or email us at 
info@gatewaycenter.org to learn more. Remember to also like our 
Facebook account and help us spread the work about Gateway 
Center. Our Facebook page is updated often and we welcome 
your comments, stories, and photos about Gateway Center.

Change is Good WELCOMING OUR 
NEWEST MEMBER, 
CHRISTOPHER ELSTOB
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Before After

Before After

“To improve is to change; to be perfect is to change often.”

-Winston Churchill



2016 Rock & Rod Festival

The 10th Annual Rock & Rod Festival is coming up this 

June! This festival is one of Gateway Center’s biggest 

fundraising events that allows for supporters and 

consumer to have a rockin’ time. 

     Join us this year for a weekend of 

music, dancing, food, and fabulous 

cars. This year’s festival will 

feature hundreds of 

1975 and older 

classic and custom 

hot rods, street rods, 

muscle cars, and trucks along 

with a lineup of great live  

entertainment, fabulous old- 

fashioned Sock Hop, and food  

and merchandise vendors. 

     There will also be a great line up of 

performances by Mitch Ryder, Yard Dogs, 

Jeremy “Elvis” Pearce & The Memphis 

Sons, Los High Tops, Rollin’ & 

Tumblin’ Rockin’ Blues Band, The 

Mistery Machine, Linda Arceo 

Band, and DJ AL B. 

     The Festival will begin with a 

Friday Night Sock Hop at the 

Monterey Fairgrounds with live 

music, food, live and silent  

auctions, along with best dance  

and costume contests. Then on 

Saturday, the festival will be  

located at the Custom House  

Plaza in downtown Monterey  

for the car show with food, 

souvenirs, awards and live  

music all day! 

 

You can help to make a very real difference in the lives of the men and women  
that Gateway Center serves. Please consider making a donation to Gateway  
Center today. Donations of money and in-kind goods and services are welcome  
and greatly needed. 
    Please use the remittance envelope enclosed, or contact Stephanie Lyon,  
Executive Director, at (831) 372-8002 #220.

INDIVIDUALS
Mathew Anderson
Nicholas Baldino
Gay & Ann Baldwin
Kristen Bauer
Mezola Benton
A. Christine Berger
Joan Bizzozero
Lorraine Boerner 
Margaret Bohn
H. Bruce Bradely
Patricia Cardinalli
Eron & Rich Carlucci 
James & Virginia  
   Cherry
Craig & Theresa  
   Cholar 
Kathy Cleary
Carla Coniglio
Meredith Crews
Victor Critchlow
Bert Cutino
Joe & Debbie  
   Cutrufelli 
Michael Dalo
Sebastian Dalo
Jane Day
Karl & Meribeth  
   Detweiler 
Tina Deyerle 
Cathy & Tim Downs
Corazon Earnest 
Deborah Eitelberg
Mark & Joan Elstob 
Ute Eng
Jon & Aldene Fanoe 
Carroll Fergusson
Ellen Fisher
Margarita Flores 
Anne Marie Flynn
K. A. Flynn
William & Lola  
   George
Barbara Gordon 
Barbara Gulante 
Margaret Hansen 
Ruth Hartmann
Jodi Hayes
Leon & Patricia 
   Heller
Don Helnore

Patricia Landman  
   Herriot 
Elizabeth Hilleary 
Renate Howells 
John & Momoyo  
   Ishizuka 
Eva Jakubovic
Joyce & John  
   Johnson 
Dr. Syrtiller Kabat
Geoffrey Kostyshak
Norma Kunnas 
Elizabeth Langstroth 
Ly Le 
Mark Lubinski &  
   Margaret Lubinski-  
   Tolkuhn 
Roger & Danice  
   Mahugh 
Karen McCann 
Onnette McElroy 
Scott McKenzie 
Ed & Mary Jane  
   Melvin
Harriet Mittledorf 
Remberto Mora
Dave & Debbie  
   Morris 
Mary Ada Morton 
Judy Moss
Gayle Nicholas 
Bette Nybakken 
Patricia  
   O’Shaughnessy
Roger O’Sullivan
Swede Olfson 
Judi Oliveria 
Charles Olvis
Benedicta Otte
Tom & Nancy Pesce
Steven Pilnick
Lynnelle Prince
Joseph & Manuel
Manuel & Roselyne  
   Real
Marshall & Joan  
   Reeves 
Paula & Ron Ridley 
Donald Riehl
Mr. & Mrs. Robert  
   Ronald 

Jasmine Ruelas 
Andrew & Kathy  
   Runnoe 
Akhtar Sabety 
Terri Schaeffer 
Christine Schwanz 
Russell Schwanz 
James & Marcia  
   Scott
Mr. & Mrs. Howard  
   Shaw 
Craig Sheffler Collin 
Chris Sotus 
Chuck Stevenson 
Robert & Taye  
   Suzuki
Alma Terribilini
Carol Todd
Alexander Victor
Walter Wagenhais 
Kent & Marcia Wall
James Lewis  
   Wayman 
Tina Wayman
Michael & Cheryl  
   Wecker 
Adam & Bruna  
   Weiland 
Jeri Whelan 
Susan Willey 
Andrew Wilson 
Nora Wilson 
Andrea Zoodsma  

BUSINESSES
American Lock  
   & Key, Seaside
Bay Service Auto 
Bright Funds  
   Foundation 
Broadway Carpet-  
   Draperies,  
   Jim Brown 
Carl Landman Co.  
   Inc.
Catholic Daughters  
   of Americas 
Charity Partners  
   Foundation 
Church Women  
   United 

We apologize for any misspellings or omissions.

MAKING DREAMS COME TRUE…
August 1, 2015 – February 29, 2016 Donations

Columbian  
   Foundation for  
   People with  
   Intellectual  
   Disabilities Inc. 
Community Church  
   of Monterey  
   Peninsula 
Downtown Dining,  
   Tony Tollner
Food Fundamentals,  
   Elsa Brisson
Frisone Family  
   Foundation 
Gaspers Jewelers,  
   Jane 
Ashley Lundy Trust 
J & P Auto Service
John Spadaro Youth  
   Foundation 
Landman Family 
Charitable  
   Foundation 

Landmark Coffee  
   Beans
Mazda Raceway  
   Laguna Seca 
Monterey Bay  
   Telecomm Services 
Monterey Elks  
   Lodge
New York Life,  
   Laura Miller
NIAC Insurance 
Old Fisherman’s  
   Grotto
Our Lady Help of  
   Christians, Knights  
   of Columbus
Pacific Repertory  
   Theatre
Princess Monterey  
   Whale Watching 
PSTS
 
 

Society of St.  
   Vincent De Paul  
   Thrift Store 
Susan Blair TTE, GST  
   Exempt Trust
The Mathews 
   Living Trust,  
   Nancy Mathews 
The Mildred  
   Hitchcock Huff  
   Charitable Trust 
The Wecker Group,
   Bob & Sue Wecker 
The Weissman- 
   Landman Family  
   Trust 
Trader Joe’s  
   Monterey 
Trudy Ann Santos   
   Living Trust 

Celebrating Our Interns 

Gateway Center was able to participate in California 
State University of Monterey Bay’s internship and 
service learning program. This year we have two 
students from the Health, Human Services, and Public 
Policy department. Our internship  
program is a great way to get  
more people involved within the 
organization and give back to  
our community. Our interns have 
been extremely involved with our 
day programs and have built 
connections with our consumers 
and residents. 
     Jimmy Tran is a Collaborative 
Health and Human Services major 
with a concentration in Public 
Administration. He has been under 
the supervision of our Qualified 
Intellectual Disabilities Professional 
(QIDP), Judy Miramontes. Jimmy 
has been actively involved with  
the Senior Day program and has 
provided additional support to  
our staff. Jimmy states, “What I  
like the most about interning is 
being able to develop as a public 
administration professional like Judy Miramontes.  
I also enjoy being able to successfully connect and 
communicate with consumers. I love it here at  
Gateway Center.” 
     Briana Contreras is a Collaborative Health and 
Human Services major with a concentration in Social 
Work. She has been under the supervision of our 
Associate Director, Christina Hunt, and has actively 
been involved with the Adult Developmental Center 
and Senior Day Program. Briana states, “I love  
interacting with everyone at Gateway Center. I  
am fortunate to be surrounded by peers who are  
passionate about what they do here at Gateway 
Center. I learn something new every day! I am glad that 
I am able to help carry out Gateway Center’s mission.” 
     One of our staff was also part of the Internship 
Program before joining our team. Jocelyne Sierra, 
Business major, from our Accounts Payroll department 
has been working here at Gateway Center for a little 
over one year. Jocelyne states, “I truly enjoy working 
here at Gateway Center. I love the environment as well 
as the consumers. They never fail to brighten up my 
day. I am also fond of working with everyone at  
Gateway Center. Everyone is great.“ 

Jimmy Tran

Briana Contreras

THANK YOU AGAIN FOR 
YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT 

How to Give: Gateway Center offers a variety  
of innovative giving programs. 

There are many ways to make an estate gift. Please consult your tax  
or estate planning professional to determine which is best for you.

CASH: Funding a gift with cash is one of the simplest ways to create a 
planned gift.

BEQUEST: you can name Gateway Center in your will or trust.
Stock: A gift of appreciated securities or other assets could avoid capital 
gains while providing a tax deduction.

OTHER OPTIONS: Life income gifts such as charitable gift annuities or 
charitable remainder trusts, life insurance policies, gifts of retirement 
funds (IRAs) and gifts of real estate in which a life estate is retained. 
These methods of giving can provide both income and tax advantages. 

Please Contact Gateway (831-372-8002) to discuss how these 
options may work for you. 

On behalf of the residents, families, and staff of Gateway Center, we extend 
our deepest appreciation to all of our financial supporters. Without your 
contributions, the programs and essential services we provide would not be 
possible. Gateway Center survives and thrives because of you.   Thank You!


